ANNOUNCEMENT FOR 2024-2025 FALL GRADUATE CANDIDATES

Graduation Clearance of the students who will graduate in the 2024-2025 FALL
Semester will be done by the Registrar's Office. In order to be able to do this,
our graduate students should:

1-Have no remaining debts to the Library (e-mail: library@eul.edu.tr) and
Accounting Directorates( e-mail: accounting@eul.edu.tr) ,

2- Pay the Diploma and Approval fee

3- Within the 6th May 2024 announcement made by the TRNC Ministry of
National Education and Culture, they notified that for diploma approval
procedures for the 2024-2025 Academic Year FALL semester graduates, the

student permit document will be required.
In this context, apart from the TRNC students, all graduate candidate
students are required to upload their VALID/LATEST (2004-2025)

permit to the below mentioned link the latest by JANUARY 24th 2025
https://stdpermit.eul.edu.tr

3- Should fill in Graduate Student Information Form from OIBS until
30/01/2025.

In order to fill in the Graduate Student Information form on OIBS, click on the
“Student” link at the top of the screen, then on "Course" link placed on the left
hand side then click on the graduate student information form . Then, proceed
as follows:

- Check the accuracy of your information,
- Enter your contact information,

- Fill in the information on how you want to receive the diploma.

Students who face problems can send an e-mail to gc@eul.edu.tr .

Our graduates, who successfully complete the dismissal process and who
state that they will receive the diploma personally on the diploma delivery
information, as of MARCH 03, 2025, you must check the status of your
diploma in the OIBS. When you receive the information that your diploma is
ready, you will be able to get your documents from the Registration Office.
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